
 

Worplesdon Primary School – Weekly Update 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

Friday 26th May  
 
This fantastic half term has very quickly come to an end! It has been packed with exciting activities, such as 
Kingswood and activity week, as well as the children writing their own pirate poems and much more! 
 
We are so proud of how amazing the children did in their Kingswood/ activity week assembly! They were so excited 
to share all of the amazing things they got up to, and they all delivered their lines with such confidence – well done 
year 4! 
 
There have been a few PPA swaps this half term. Please see the table below for when PPA is: 

Upcoming PPA dates 

Wednesday 7th June 

Wednesday 14th June 

Wednesday 21st June 

Wednesday 28th June 

Tuesday 4th July 

Tuesday 11th July 

Wednesday 19th July 

 
Please contact your class teacher if you have any questions. We are sorry for any inconvenience this causes. 
 
With the upcoming times tables test, we would like to encourage you to continue practising soundcheck on times 
tables rockstars. There was a TTrockstars competition across the year 4 classes which started on Wednesday 24th 
May. The class with the highest number of correct answers will get a prize! This competition will end on 7th June so 
please could you encourage your children to take part. This will take the place of the Atom homework this week. We 
have also attached the information all about the times table test to this update. 
 
Congratulations to the children who have received golden leaves this week: 
Victor K - For amazing use of scientific vocabulary in his Science chilis 
Sienna D - For demonstrating brilliant use of scientific vocabulary 
Lissy G - For always offering a helping hand and embracing and following instructions  
Alice HW – For amazing work on decimals this week. 
Abrie C – For demonstrating excellent perseverance and determination with decimals this week. 
Honey-Mae S – For demonstrating excellent perseverance and understanding with decimals this week. 
Dylan P - For some excellent RE work this week, your retelling had some great details 
Kaia C - For always living by all of your school values, you are a fantastic role model. 
Noah S - For working so hard on your presentation in all of your work this week 
Tristan D - For great concentration doing your timetables this week. 
 
Finally, if you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact your class teacher on the emails 
below: 
Nightingales: Miss Hines lhines@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 
Kingfishers: Miss Piercy kpiercy@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk 
Woodpeckers: Mrs Pippin kpippin@worplesdon.surrey.sch.uk  
 
Wishing you a restful half term, 
 
The Year 4 Team 
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